term in November 2006. Her energy and expertise have greatly enhanced our publication in the last few years. Thanks to Professor Cornelius Kubler who has kindly agreed to be our new JCLTA editor. I'm also indebted to Mien-hwa Chiang, our 2006 CLTA President. Although she had to step down in September due to illness, she had accomplished a great deal which made it possible for me to assume my role earlier than expected. We all wish her a speedy recovery and good health. Last

but not least, I want to thank all of you, our members, for your trust and support. Let us work together to make the most of the interests and opportunities our time affords. Best wishes to all for a productive and fulfilling year.

Regards,

Jennifer Li-chia Liu Indiana University, Bloomington

CLTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS



Liu, Jennifer Indiana Univ. President



Li, Audrey Univ. of Southern California Vice-President



Chen, Qinghai University of Michigan



Chu, Chengzhi UC Davis



Cui, Songren Bowdoin College



Liang, Hsin-hsin Univ. of Virginia



Lin, Yu-Lan Boston Public Schools



Spring, Madeline Univ. of Oregon